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It is the position of the Board of Education that the providing of consultative and preventive 
health services is generally the responsibility of county government, and that the treatment of 
individual children is a parental responsibility.  In accordance with this position, the Board of 
Education expects the school staff to cooperate with the Wayne County Department of Public 
Health and other governmental agencies.  In addition to cooperating with the Wayne County 
Department of Public Health, it is the policy of the Board of Education to support programs of 
health education directed to both parents and teachers in regard to student health and to the 
health of staff members. 

LEGAL REF.: MCL 380.1170; 380.1502 


